	Pakistan Cricket Board

	INVITATION TO BID

	
Anthem Sponsorship Rights for ICC World Cup 2024


	
The Pakistan Cricket Board (PCB) wishes to invite sealed bids from interested parties to obtain the Appointment of Anthem Sponsorship Rights for ICC World Cup 2024.
A complete set of bidding documents can be obtained, free of cost, by interested parties from the undersigned from Monday to Friday during office hours (09:00 a.m. to 05:00 p.m. Pakistan Standard Time) by or before 15th May, 2024.

Complete sealed Technical and Financial Proposals should be submitted in the manner specified in the bid documents from Gaddafi Stadium Lahore latest by 3:00 pm on 17th May, 2024. The Technical Proposals and Financial Proposals shall be opened at 3:30 pm on same date. 

Parties providing unsubstantiated and/or incorrect information are liable to be disqualified. The disqualified bidders will be informed of the grounds of rejection upon receipt of a written request by PCB.  

Financial Proposals of only those parties who have been technically qualified shall be opened for further evaluation. Sealed Financial Proposals of bidders who have not been technically disqualified shall be returned unopened.

Mr. Mian Saad Azar
AM Contracts (Commercial) Pakistan Cricket Board  
Gaddafi Stadium, Ferozpur Road, Lahore.
Tel: +92 42 35717231 to 34 Fax: +92 42 35711860
E-mail: bidding.commercial@pcb.com.pk

PCB reserves the right in its discretion to cancel or amend the entire bidding process at any stage and to reject any or all bids prior to accepting the same.



